
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 

Christmas Newsletter 2014 

 
May you be filled with love, peace and joy this Christmas  

 
 

The end of term is fast approaching…the Nativity performances are underway for our Reception and KS1 

children and the atmosphere around school is one of excitement and anticipation. The Christmas Fair was a 

wonderful event…and my thanks go to the amazing PTA who sacrifice so much of their own time and 

energies into these events. 
 

I would also like to extend our thanks and best wishes to Mrs Jenner who will be retiring at Christmas 

after many very successful and happy years at All Saints’. We will miss her greatly but send all our love 

and thoughts for a happy retirement. 
 

Please find below a list of events and arrangements for next week: 
 

Sunday 14th December – 4.30pm 

 

 
 

Monday 15th December 

Carols by Candlelight at All Saints’ Church Service 

(Choir members will be participating in this event and have received 

a separate letter.) A warm welcome is extended to all. 
 

Topsy Turvy Theatre performance to Foundation and KS1 children 
 

School Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 16th December 

Packed lunch pupils have received a letter inviting them to take lunch on that day. 
 

 

KS2 Carol Service – Thursday 18th December – 7pm at All Saints’ Church 

All Children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 are taking part. All welcome – no tickets required. 
 

Please could pupils with a speaking or acting part arrive at church at 6.30pm. 
All other pupils please arrive at 6.45pm 
 

 

 

Christmas Parties 
 

Monday 15th December Years 5/6 - Afternoon 

Wednesday 17th December Years 3/4 - Morning 

Thursday 18th December Years 1/2 – Activities throughout the day 

Friday 19th December Foundation – Activities throughout the day 
 

Party Food 
 

Please could each child bring their own non-perishable food on an unbreakable plate covered with cling film 

or foil, clearly labelled with their name and class. The party food will not substitute their meal on their 

party day but will be more of a “treat” and snack type food that your child will enjoy eating at the party. 

The children will then take their own plate at party time and eat the food they have brought from home. 

Please do not send any food containing nuts or eggs to avoid exposure for pupils who have food allergies. 
 

Party clothes 
 

All pupils may come dressed in clothes on the day of the party (no fancy dress please). 
 

 

School Closes at 3.20pm on Friday 19th December and re-opens at 8.50am on Tuesday 6th January 2015. 
 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas. God Bless. 

Michele Robinson 
 


